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February 3, 2021 
 
PUBLIC INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing request access to and copies of information related to notices sent to the Office of 
the Attorney General pursuant to the Class Action Fairness Act of 2005, specifically 28 U.S.C. § 
1715. In particular, I ask that the Office produce a list of all cases in which the Office received such 
a notice, including the case name, case number, and court. In addition, if possible, I also request 
any information about any response the Office made to the notice in court, including but not 
limited to intervening in the case, objecting to the settlement, or filing an amicus brief. 
 
I would like to receive the information electronically, preferably in original electronic format. I 
agree to pay reasonable fees for the processing of this request up to $50. Please notify me before 
incurring any expenses in excess of that amount. 
 
This request is for a scholarly purpose and not for commercial use. I am a Professor of Law at 
Northwestern Pritzker School of Law, a law school that engages in research, teaching, and 
scholarship in the public interest. If possible, please consider waiving any fees that may be 
associated with this request. 
 
If I can provide any clarification that will help expedite your attention to my request, please 
contact me at (858) 405-5485 or zclopton@law.northwestern.edu. I would appreciate your 
communicating with me by email or telephone, rather than by mail. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zachary D. Clopton 
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